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         JUNE 2025 Surgery Newsletter



Tendring Primary Care Network Patient and Wellbeing Fair
As promised in the May Surgery Newsletter, please see the poster below advertising  our  Community Health and Wellbeing Fair.  We would encourage as many patients as possible to attend this event, which we hope you will find to be informative and of benefit to you.
[image: A poster for a community health and wellbeing fair]



Surgery Training Afternoon
Along with all other surgeries in the area we will be shut from 12 noon on Thursday, 26 June 2025 for staff training.  If patients require urgent medical care on this afternoon, then this is available by contacting NHS 111 for assistance.

Patient Participation Group Meetings
There will not be a Patient Participation Group meeting in June.

	
Sue Mitson – Operations Manager
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Tuesday 10" June 2025

10am-1pm

Great Bentley Methodist Church Hall Forge Lane
Great Bentley Colchester CO7 8PQ
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Come along and join us!
Hosted by Tendring PCN in collaboration with Great Bentley Surgery

Refreshments will be available!





